
Lane Closure and Restriction Advisory

Tomahawk Road and Hilton Road
 

The City of Apache Junction and its contractor will be conducting street pavement patch work
for segments of Tomahawk Road and Hilton Road between Superstition Boulevard and
Junction Street, on Monday, August 17, and Tuesday, August 18. Work will occur between 6
a.m. and 5 p.m. and will result in lane restrictions and intermittent lane closures of short
duration for both north and south bound traffic. This is not a full road closure. It can be
expected flagger operations will cause stoppage of traffic for a few minutes at the work zones
as needed. These dates and timeframes are subject to change due to weather or equipment
breakdowns. Any questions related to this project should be directed to the Public Works
Department at (480) 982-1055.
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